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Fort Lauderdale Little League supports naming a City of Fort Lauderdale Baseball Field in honor of the
Iate Bill Joyner.

Dozens of former Little League players and parents have voiced their appreciation for the significant,
positive, and lasting impact M. Joyner left on our community through youth Baseball. Mr. Joyner was
a revered coach and mentor and was pivotal in helping to improve the Baseball facilities at Holiday
Park and ensuring that the great American pastime could thrive in the ity of Fort Lauderdale.

In recognition of Bill Joyner's commitment to youth Baseball, his impact on so many in our Litle
League community, and his numerous contributions to the Holiday Park Fields, Fort Lauderdale Little
League supports naming a Holiday Park Baseball Field in his honor.

Sincerely,

Fort Lauderdale Little League Board of Directors




